
                                        Town of Hannibal 

                                   Planning Board Meeting 

                                          August 6, 2020 

 

The in-person meeting was called to order by Chairman LaFurney. The roll was 

called- Present- Mike LaFurney, Carmen Papa, Mike Sullivan, Chuck Thomas, 

Donna Whitcomb.  Absent- Tony Murabito and Diane Miano.  A motion was made 

by Carmen Papa- second Mike Sullivan to accept the minutes of July 2, 2020 with 

a true correction needed. I.E. Carmen Papa was not present for the tele-

conference meeting. The motion was made to accept the application for the 

Bartoszewski 66 Road Junk Yard was made by Mike Sullivan. All present voted 

AYE. 

 

Correspondence- None 

Old Business- None 

New Business- A roll call will be required for “all” meetings. Carmen Papa stated 

that communication is “needed” between all Planning Board members to have 

cohesive unity. He also states all Planning Board members need to complete their 

4-hour required yearly training.  There is a ZBA public hearing regarding an area 

variance on August 20, 2020 for Dario Stipisic in reference to a requested minor 

subdivision. The decision form will be furnished to the Planning Board members 

with a copy of the application if applicable. The next in person meeting will be 

September 3, 2020. 

A motion was made by Carmen Papa – second Mike Sullivan to adjourn the 

meeting at 7:15 PM. 

Respectfully Submitted,  

 

Donna Whitcomb- Secretary 


